
Dear Valued Account Holder, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the recent changes to 

the interest rates for your savings account. 

As of [Effective Date], the annual interest rate for your savings account will be updated to [New 

Interest Rate]%. This adjustment is part of our ongoing commitment to provide competitive 

rates and enhance your savings experience. 

Your new interest rate will be reflected in your next account statement. We encourage you to 

take full advantage of this update to grow your savings further. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service team at [Customer Service Number] or visit our website at [Website URL]. 

Thank you for choosing us as your financial partner. 

Sincerely, 

[Bank Name] 

Customer Service Team 


